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Measure Description: 
Allows county to charge permit and inspection fees for utility lines in county road right of way, not to 
exceed costs incurred to county. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
 Counties, Association of Oregon Counties, Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) 
 
Indeterminate Fiscal Impact 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
HB 2327 allows counties to charge fees for processing permits and conducting inspections for 
construction, maintenance and operation of water, gas, electric or communication service lines, fixtures 
and other facilities within the county road right of way.  There may be an indeterminate revenue impact 
to counties from this provision. 
 
There is no fiscal impact to the Department of Transportation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


